Dear Vista Hills Families,

| am writing to you regarding an incident that took place at some schools in the area over the last few
weeks. Staff reported seeing a suspicious male near the school property who was possibly taking photos
of students with his phone. Staff approached the male and asked him to leave the property, and he did.
The Waterloo Regional Police were notified and are investigating. The same person was seen at a nearby
Catholic Elementary School a few days earlier.

The suspect in each of these cases is described as male, Asian, heavy set, about five feet 11 inches to six
feet tall, round silver glasses and short black hair. Police continue to investigate and are determining if
the incidents are related. Police are reminding people in the area to watch for any suspicious activity
and if they have any information to call police at 519-653-7700 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477.

The safety of our students is always our top priority. School staff continues to watch for any suspicious
activity while students are outside on breaks. If you have any questions about the information in this
letter, please call me at the school.

Don Oberle

Principal
Vista Hills PS



